
 

To all who joined us or prayed for our 

annual September fundraiser at Lapp’s 

Family Restaurant, we extend a big thank 

you.  We raised $7,900 for our building 

fund, when added to our previous 

donations, puts us at 75% of the total 

needed to complete the building.  As a 

result, we will break ground in November 

for the foundation of the new 

CrossRoads Community Center. 

Many of you have expressed interest in 

participating on a work team and we are 

excited to announce the formation of three teams for early next year.  Anyone interested in 

joining a team, please contact Jeff at the email address below. 

Trip #1:  January 7-15, 2014 to lay block.  Need 4-5 skilled laborers for this trip. 

Trip #2:  February 4-12, 2014 to mix and pour the concrete pillars and beams.  Need about 

10 non-skilled laborers for this trip. 

Trip #3:  March 4-12, 2014 (dates tentative) welding trip.  Expect to need about 6 laborers, 

more details to follow. 

We still have a $20,000 gap remaining in our Building Fund and were recently contacted by a 

donor who will match any 

funds donated to the building 

fund in the month of 

November, up to $10,000.  As 

we enter into this time of 

Thanksgiving, we ask God’s 

blessing on you and your 

families and ask you to 

prayerfully consider partnering 

with us in this opportunity to 

further the Gospel in Haiti.  
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CrossRoads School started in 

October, and within weeks the 

number of students enrolled 

rapidly increased to the point 

where we outgrew our current 

facility.  We have 120 students 

enrolled in first through sixth 

grade.  After a brief search, we 

were able to secure a nearby 

unoccupied school building and 

quickly signed a lease.  Students 

will move into the new facility in 

early November and as always, 

we thank our Provider for supplying all needs.   

We are still accepting School 

Sponsorships and if you are interested 

in sponsoring a child ($75 for the 

entire year), please contact us at the 

email or mailing address below. 

 

We continue to be excited about the 

opportunities God has provided and 

constantly seek His guidance to lead, 

direct and provide.  Please continue to 

keep CrossRoads and the Swope 

family in your prayers as they continue 

to serve His Kingdom in Haiti. 

Jeff & Terri 
 

 

 

 

 

 

How to Make a Donation to CrossRoads 

 

Checks may be made payable to:   Online at: www.crossroadshaiti.org/how-can-you-help/    

CrossRoads Mission HAITI 

569 Buck Road   Contact us at:  crossroadsmissionhaiti@gmail.com  

Quarryville, PA  17566 

CrossRoads Mission HAITI is a not-for-profit organization. 
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